Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 2:06 PM

To: '‘Harold Mendoza'

Subject: RE: RO2966 6491 Southfront, Livermore Meeting
Mr. Mendoza:

| would like for you to meet with us at 10:30 am on Thursday, November 5, 2009 in the Alameda County Environmental
Health offices here in Alameda. Please confirm that you will attend.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Harold Mendoza [mailto:hmendoza@nicametals.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 11:49 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO2966 6491 Southfront, Livermore Meeting

Jerry,

I’'m sorry | have not had the chance to answer your calls, last week | was out sick and this week I've been out of the
office looking for demolition work. Times have been very difficult for us. The truth is I'm not sure if we are going to
survive. | can meet with whomever you would like but I’'m not sure what | can commit to. It is my desire to get this
property cleaned up but $10,000 - $30,000 worth of clean up would truly cripple us to the point of no return.

Please let me know what | can do.

Harold Mendoza
NICA DMT, INC

248 Industrial Drive.,
Stockton, CA 95206
209-234-4300
209-444-0105 fax
209-507-1445 cell.
www.nicametals.com

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2009 10:28 AM

To: Harold Mendoza

Subject: RO2966 6491 Southfront, Livermore Meeting

Mr. Mendoza:



We are requesting that you attend a meeting with a representative from the Alameda County District Attorney’s office
and this office to discuss the status of your case for 6491 Southfront, Livermore and whether the case will be referred to
the District Attorney’s office for enforcement. The schedule to begin excavation and submit reports documenting the
actions have passed without action. | have phoned you several times but you have not responded. If | do not hear back
from you by the end of the day Friday, October30, 2009 regarding your attendance at the meeting, the case will be
referred to the District Attorney’s office.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




